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                         3rd May 2022 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

 

M&Co The Joy of Jubilee! Bunting Challenge 

We have been invited to design a flag for bunting, by M&Co. The winning bunting will be 

used to celebrate the Queen’s Platnimum Jubilee. The winner also win £500 for their 

school. 

 

This is a once in a lifetime celebration for our reigning monarch, who for 70 years has 

been on the throne. M&Co will be looking for bright and colourful designs, to create 

impact so they can be seen from far away, so please think carefully about the colours 

you decide to use. M&Co have shared; “Let’s make the nation smile and stetch bunting all 

the way”. They would like to see your own original drawing and designs which reflect the 

Queen’s reign. Please add your design to the template attached. 

 

Please ensure you write your name, age, parent contact, telephone number and school 

onto the design.  

 

Your entries need to be returned to your class teacher, at the latest, by Wednesday 25th 

May 2022. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Mace 
Art Coordinator 
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